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STEWART HOUSE SCHOOL CLOTHING APPEAL 2016 

 
RETURN BY MONDAY JUNE 6 2016. 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Stewart House is the Charity of Choice for NSW Public Education.  Each year 
1800 children from public schools across NSW and the ACT attend Stewart 
House. 
 
During their stay, children are supported with optometry, dental and medical 
treatment as well as health and educational programs. 
 
Please support the Stewart House School Clothing Appeal by filling 
white/black plastic clothing bag with preloved clothes, linen or other cloth 
items and return it to the school office BY MONDAY JUNE 6 2016. 
 
Additional bags are available for the office.  Thank you for your support of 
this important charity. 
 
 
Mark Davies 
Principal 
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